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January 24, 2018 
 
Attention: All Members  

CUPE Local 873 
 
Dear Members; 
 

Re: Wounded Warriors Canada First Responder Resiliency Course 
 
Thank you to all members that submitted their names with interest in attending the Wounded Warriors 
Course, scheduled to take place February 13-16, 2018 at the Union office in Richmond.  
 
Please be advised that all vacant positions to attend the course have now been filled. Successful 
applicants will be contacted in the near future with more details and instructions on attending the 
course.  
 
A friendly reminder to the successful applications: there is a $100.00 per participant fee to attend the 
course. Travel, accommodations and shift coverage will be at the expense of the participant. Lunch and 
refreshments will be provided.  
 
Should you have any questions, please contact Lindsay.kellosalmi@apbc.ca. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Lindsay Kellosalmi 
Chair, CISM Program 
Ambulance Paramedics and Emergency Dispatchers of BC 
CUPE 873 
 
LK/sw/MoveUp  


